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26th March 2020 
My dear sisters and brothers,
You are receiving this package as a member of our church family. Inside you will notice several leaflets, the church notice about our closure until further notice, a card from a child at St Michael’s school and the last pew sheet from Mothering Sunday, 22nd March.

Through the words in these enclosed leaflets and cards, my aim is to try to bring you some peace and sense of hope instead of panic, especially if you are self-isolating. You may already have some of what is included, and there are duplicates of some items, therefore please can I ask that you forward this to someone else to bring the same joy in this very difficult time. 

You may have already received a telephone call from me or a member of our pastoral care team, but if not, and you would like that, please do not hesitate to let me know. If things have changed since we last spoke and you would like some help, please do not hesitate to give us a call on any of the numbers that you will find on the pew sheet. 

At this time none of us can be sure when our church building will be open again. We hope it will be soon, but until then, please know that you will be included in prayers each and every day.

Praying is important and if you feel you would like to be included in my prayers by name, once again send a message and I will be privileged to do that. If you are online, please check our website for the latest news and how you can even join, myself, May Towler and others in the Morning Prayer. There may also be some services we stream online for you to see.
God bless you and all your family, please stay safe, do not put yourself at risk by going out, or letting even family in to your home who may put you at risk. There are lots of ways to help without contact.

Yours in Christ,

Reverend Jackie

Reverend Jackie Calow – The New Vicarage, Boardman Lane, Rhodes, Middleton M24 4TU

e-mail: jackie.2026309@gmail.com                                   Telephone:  0161 655 1816 mobile: 07824 445596

